
November 23, 2004 

Mr. John Sager 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 
223 E. Steinfest Road 
Antigo, WI 54409 

Re: Langlade Oil Property & Buckley Property 

Dear Mr. Sager: 

I am writing to let you know that the acquisition of the former Langlade Oil property is currently 
being reviewed by the Committee and then will go to the City Council for approval. 

The City will not be able to make the Application for the liability exemption until after the property 
acquisition has been approved by the full Council. I am anticipating approval of the acquisition, 
and once this issue has been decided, I will be in further touch with you to make the Application. 
In the mean time, if you have any questions on this please feel free to contact me. 

Also, once you find out more on the definition of blight elimination as it pertains to the 
Buckley property, please give me a call to discuss same. I will look forward to hearing from you. 
Thank you for your assistance on these matters. 

MBW/tz 

Yours truly, 

CITY OF ANTIGO 

·r11✓11 
Michael B. Winter 
City Attorney 

cc: Mr. Dale Soumis 

City of Antigo, 700 Edison Street, Antigo, Wisconsin 54409-1955 

Phone(715)623-3633 


